VI.

DSC Faculty Meeting
November 28, 2016
499 DSL - 2:30 PM
The following faculty members attended the meeting: Peter Beerli,

G. Erlebacher, C. Huang, A. Lemmon, T. Plewa, B. Quaife, S. Shangbhag, D.
Slice, X. Wang and M.Ye.

Announcements and Discussion:

Currently we have 40 Graduate students and 22 Undergrads. We are targeting
for a larger group.

Gordon discussed the situation with the advisor and that we are advertising to
fill the position.

Discussion of an open house this Spring inviting high school students.

December 10, 2016, Gordon and David will go to Orlando for a recruitment
meeting.

Discussion concerning the deadline for graduate students applying to our
program. Would like am earlier deadline around December 1.

Discussion concerning John Burkardt leaving, how to replace him.

Discussion about possibly combining an MS/BS program. Several other
departments are doing this. Also discussion about double counting courses.

Discussion of having our courses predetermined well in advance.
Gordon talked about the IEP portal and also about the QER.

Discussion concerning enrollment in Computational Thinking and how to
better advertise it.

Meeting Adjourned.



